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WELCOME 

 

A warm welcome to our new and returning families to St 

Patrick’s School in 2018. It is wonderful to see so many 
bright and excited little faces on our first day back to school. 

On behalf of the Parents and Friends Association (P&F), we 
are looking forward to another fantastic year of fundraising 

and friend-raising within our school community. 

 

Every year the P&F holds a Welcoming Sundowner to give 

all families a chance to meet and start off the year with a 

fun, relaxing night. This year we will kick off with a kids 

versus adults cricket match on the school oval at 4.30pm, 

followed by the sundowner at 5.30pm. Please see the 

attached flyer for details (there will be a separate flyer 

detailing the cricket match closer to the date).  We look 

forward to seeing you there! 

 

2018 VOLUNTEER POSITIONS 

 

We are very grateful for the selfless commitment and 

efforts of our school community volunteers. Without them 

we wouldn’t have such a vibrant, successful school with so 

many learning opportunities for our children.  
 

This year we have several new Executive P&F members, the 

Committee for 2018 is as follows: 

 

President Shannon Beeck 

Vice President  Natalie Nicholson 

Treasurer Anilda Wright 

Secretary Chrissy Kerin 

P&F Representative to the Board Davina Davies 

 

The main objectives for the P&F are to fundraise and 

‘friend raise’ for our school community.  Each year the P&F 

makes sizable donations to our school to benefit our 

children.   

 

Canteen Coordinator Rachel Poett  

Uniform Shop Coordinators  

Shannon Beeck & Karen Sukiennik  

 

 

2018 P&F CLASS REPRESENTATIVES 

 

Each class has a P&F representative who is a fantastic 

source of information for new families and is the 

administrator of your individual class Facebook pages.   

Their contact details are below: 

 

Kindergarten Jo Bushell  

(p): 0407 991 067 (e): jo.bushell@icloud.com  

 

Pre Primary Megan Lydeamore  

(p): 0427 217 748 (e): m.lydeamore@gmail.com 

 

Year One Rachel Poett  

(p): 0467 099 153 (e): rach_b167@hotmail.com  

 

Year Two Chrissy Kerin 

(p): 0419 903 360 (e): chrissy.clearsouth@outlook.com 

 

Year Three Katherine Anderson  

(p): 0419 917 583 (e): anderson@esat.net.au 

 

Year Four Karlie Moir  

(p): 0437 907 811 (e): odr971@bigpond.com 

 

Year Five Felicity Clegg 

(p): 0407 389 310 (e): cleggfarming@bigpond.com 

 

Year Six Gerri Kowald  

(p): 0428 170 377 (e): sheldonandgerri@bigpond.com  

 

 

First P&F meeting for 2018 

 

Our first P&F meeting will be Tuesday 13th February @ 7pm 

in the school library.  
 

All families are very welcome.  Every parent / guardian within 

the school is automatically a member of the P&F so we would 
love to have your input. Our AGM is held every November, 

so you will not get a job if you come along to the first 
meeting!  Agendas are posted on our Facebook page and 

distributed through the school in the week prior. 

 

St Patrick’s School website: www.stpatrickskatanning.com.au  

Facebook P&F page: https://www.facebook.com/groups/152826828173021/  

mailto:jo.bushell@icloud.com
mailto:m.lydeamore@gmail.com
mailto:rach_b167@hotmail.com
mailto:chrissy.clearsouth@outlook.com
mailto:anderson@esat.net.au
mailto:odr971@bigpond.com
mailto:wheatepamela@gmail.com
mailto:sheldonandgerri@bigpond.com
http://www.stpatrickskatanning.com.au/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/152826828173021/

